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Supporting Ministry to Children & Young People Charity number 1169443 Autumn 2022

Dear friends,

Welcome to our Autumn newsletter. We hope you had some time to rest, relax and enjoy the sunshine over
the Summer break.

Last term many of our OTB teams returned to school and received a warm welcome from staff and children
excited to have them back. This September more of our teams are hoping to return in person and it will be
great to have a busy diary with story boxes going in and out . If you are part of an OTB team or a team leader
please have a look at page 2 for some useful reminders for starting the new term.

With in person schools work increasing we are looking forward to more teams running our “What’s the
Story about Christmas?” . There’s more information about how to book this project as well as details of
training sessions at the bottom of this page.

Finally, if you are looking for inspiration for the upcoming term don’t forget that we have lots of wonderful
resources to support you in all areas of your work with children and families—there are a few
recommendations on page 2 as well as an invitation to a taster evening to come and experience some new
story resources . As ever—please do get in touch if you’d like to book, borrow or try any of our resources and
feel free to contact Mandy if you’d like any help or ideas.

The staff and trustees at OCRH

Story telling Taster Session
Come and discover the range of storytelling resources available to borrow from the Hub.

The evening will offer opportunity to experience some stories, ask questions and reflect on which resources

“"

might suit your context . We will also be sharing a brand new resource “Out of the Box

Monday 17th of October , 7.30pm at The Chestnuts

Please contact mandy@ocrh.org.uk to book your place.

Godly Play Story bags Story baskets Early Church Stories Out of the Box Bible Labyrinth



Leeds and Bradford Godly Play Network

This group is for anyone interested in, or running, Godly Play. The next meeting will be on Wednesday
21st September at 7.30pm at the Chestnuts in Otley. We are hoping this will be an in person meeting but
we have the option to switch to Zoom should the need arise.

Please email mandy@ocrh.org.uk for details

Opening Hours
The hub is staffed on Wednesday and Friday from 10 till 3 .
Wednesday is our open morning and you can call in between 10 and 1 without an appointment.

If you are calling at other times please make an appointment or call to check that Mandy is available.




